
Weekly Notices 

Working out God’s love in Crediton 

Sunday 10th November 

10:00am Morning Service in  Church led by  

Mary Hext 

Remembrance 
     Hymns:  StF131 By a monument of marble 

               StF693  Beauty for brokenness 
                           StF696 For the healing of the nations  

Readings: Isaiah 49: 13 – 16 
             John 15: 9 – 17 

or join the service from 10:00am on your computer  
or mobile app with Worship on the Web 

Click here to join the meeting  
or call in (audio only) - 020 4526 8593 
Phone Conference ID: 419 576 441 

See www.creditonmethodist.org.uk  or phone 01363 777308 for details 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3a5b56ca67b1b949e8a094dad49970241f%40thread.tacv2/1613085778349?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22a13a718f-7d12-4d65-9fda-2fe3f421a74b%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22830ada50-f44c-4342-8bef-25534df07bc4%22%7d


Dear Friends, 
When you are asleep do you find yourself dreaming and when you wake up, do 
you try and remember what you dreamed about, why you dreamed so vividly, 
and what caused it. Many years ago, for those who can remember, “Woman’s 
Weekly” published a small brochure with the “meaning of dreams”, which in my 
younger days I found amusing, very interesting, and was told I had to reverse 
the dream for the interpretation. 
  Many of us have had day dreams as we were growing up, very often connect-
ed to what we would like to become as we looked at our career options. May-
be an airhostess, hair dresser, athlete, doctor, missionary, pilot, a whizz on com-
puters. The list is endless. Some of us achieved our ambitions and dreams, others 
were not so lucky, but still found fulfilment in what ever they did accomplish. 
          There are several who had dreams in the Bible. We remember Joseph who 
had two dreams, which got him into trouble, but was all part of God’s plan for 
the survival of the Israelites  Jacob, who dreamt of a ladder going up and down 
to heaven, and who can forget the vision of the sheet of forbidden food that 
came down from Heaven as told in acts 11.  
   The other day I was reading Wycliffe Bible Translators “Words for Life”, which 
tells us stories of how the translation of the Bible in so many different languages is 
progressing. I was very much struck by “How Augustin’s work as a Bible translator 
is transforming lives today – and is also leaving a legacy for future generations”. 
Augustin has a dream, and he says, “My big dream is to see the Senegalese 
people, and all people, accept Jesus”.  
    Is your dream to see the people of Crediton accept Jesus, but not only here 
in Crediton, but also in our Circuit, in Devon, in England, in all parts of the World. 
In this day and age, people need Jesus more than ever as their Saviour, bringing 
Christ to the world should be our dream and passion. My prayer is that all  
people should come to know and accept Christ as their saviour. May I ask, 
“What is your Prayer”.   Tina 

Shoe Box Sunday 

  A reminder that the Church for All service Sunday 18 November will be our  
opportunity to give our gifts to be delivered by the charity Christian Response to 
Eastern Europe. If you prefer, you can make a donation towards the cost of 
transportation. The volunteer drivers give their time, but there are fuel, ferry and 
other associated costs. 

CHRISTMAS LUCHEON CLUB Friday 13th December at the Wei Inn  
Two coarse £22 
Please add your name and menu choice to the list 



Notices to Gill by noon on Thursday please. 
Tel: 01363 773641 or email: notices@creditonmethodist.org.uk 

  

FOR OUR PRAYERS AT HOME: 

    Heavenly Father, "LEST WE FORGET", we again remember with a mixture of  
sadness, gratitude and thanks to all those who died for our safety in recent 
wars.  Young lives cut short with their families still grieving to this day.  Despite all 
the horrors of these wars, we have still not learned the lessons from our past.  
 Forgive us! 

Lord, today as every day, we continue to pray for peace throughout the world, 
especially in the Middle East and the Ukraine.   Loving Lord our world is small and 
we continue to feel their pain, suffering and deprivation of our brothers and sis-
ters.  We pray for the healing of the nations.   "We will remember them".  AMEN 

"In Flanders fields the poppies blow 
Between the crosses, row on row, 
That mark our place;  and in the sky 
The larks still bravely singing, fly 
Scarce heard amid the guns below. 
We are the dead.  Short days ago 
We lived, felt down, saw sunset glow, 
Loved and were loved, and now we lie 
In Flanders fields" 
  In Flanders Fields by John McCrae. 
                                                              
                                                                       Hand knitted poppies Chittlehampton 
 
 

 ACCREDITATION SERVICE 

   This Sunday, 10th November at 4pm, there will be an accreditation service for 
Cathy Jerrard here at Crediton Methodist Church on the occasion of her being 
recognised as a Local Preacher.  
   This will be led by our new Circuit Superintendent, Rev Dr Simon Leigh, and the 
Preacher will be our very own Cynthia Dixon. Please do come and join in this 
event, and stay for tea afterwards.                      

mailto:notices@creditonmethodist.org.uk


Contact Details 
Minister Rev Ben Haslem  

      tele 01392 256716 
email:  revbenh@protonmail.com 

Week beginning Saturday  9th November 

Sat 9th Nov 10:00-11:30 am Tabletop Sale and Coffee 
donations for CHAT 

10:00am Worship in church or on the Web 
led by Mary Hext 

Sun 10th Nov  

4:00pm Acclimation Service followed by 
tea  

Mon 11th Nov 8:00am Start the week in prayer in Church 
or  wherever you are 

3:30pm-5:00pm Big Top 

Wed 13th Nov  10:30am 3Ls Discipleship in Church 

Fri 15thNov 10:00  -12:00pm Coffee and Chat 

Sat 16th Nov 10:00 -11:30 am Together 4 Coffee donations for 
Methodist Women in Britain 

Sun 17th Nov 10:30 am Worship in the Church or on the 
web with Chris Mann 

                                          Charity Quiz, Buffet and Raffle 

Tedburn St Mary Methodist Church Hall  Saturday 23rd November  at 7.30pm  

All are welcome. Teams of 4 or less, but we will find you a team if you don't have 
one. £5 per person (children half-price) 
Proceeds to be split between the Francisco Rojas School  in Peru and church 
funds  
   To book your place please phone or text Chris on 07969596618 or Janet on 
07719317492 

mailto:revbenh@protonmail.com?subject=revbenh@protonmail.com

